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Everyone deserves a clean, safe, and healthy environment.  With increasing 

wildfires, climate change, and polluting industries such as cafos, the proposed Zenith 

Energy project, trying to move into Oregon, the state is constantly under threat of 

more pollution.  I ask for your support of this bill. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this very important step forward. 


